THE JEWISH THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY OF AMERICA
3080 BROADWAY + NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10027
212 RIVERSIDE 9-8000

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR CABLE ADDRESS: SEMINARY, NEW YORK

January 19, 1981

Professor David G. Roskies
3080 Broadway
New York, New York 10027

Dear Professor Roskies:

I am pleased to inform you that upon the recommendation of
the Committee on Leaves and Benefits, and with the approval
of the Executive Committee of the Board of Directors of
the Seminary, you have been granted a sabbatical leave for
the academic year 1981-82.

With every good wish.

GDC:hag




